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Deranleau - DNR, Greg <greg.deranleau@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 20, 2018 at 2:36 PM
To: Randy Ward <randy@wardoil.com>
Cc: Rob Young <rob.young@state.co.us>, Diana Burn <Diana.Burn@state.co.us>

Randy, 
Based on our conversation today, it is my understanding that the Blomenkamp 4 well is experiencing similar issues to
those occurring at the State 3 (API 121-05603).  COGCC will review the Form 4 you have submitted to run in and
cement a 4-1/2" liner so that you can get going on that work.  Please submit a Form 19 in accordance with Rule 906 to
document the spill at the surface as soon as possible; the initial spill report would be due within 72 hours of discovery,
and it sounds like this situation has been going on longer than that.  
Lastly, when COGCC inspected this well on February 8, 2018, there was an excavation at the wellhead.  Can you
please describe the work that was going on at the time and the outcome of any investigation or repairs done then. Has
additional work been done since then?
Thanks for your cooperation.
Greg
--
Greg Deranleau
Environmental Manager
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